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It is finally summer in Skagit. School is out, the sun is shining, and the berries are 
bursting with flavor. Though we are slowing down to savor all that summertime 
magic, we are also thinking about fall, specifically our Powerful Partnerships 
Event. 

This year’s event will be held on October 2, 2025, from 3:00-6:00 PM at McIntyre 
Hall; so, mark your calendars! 

 

Readers who have attended the event know that each year we recognize two 
individuals for their contributions to the community. These awards, the Skagit 
Change Maker and the Community Champion Awards, seek to honor individuals 
working to build a healthier, thriving Skagit. 

While the event is still several months away, the window to nominate individuals 
is now open. You can submit your nominations by clicking the button below. 
Nominations will be accepted until 5:00 PM on August 1, 2025. You can learn 
more about the awards below. 

  



Make a Nomination!  

 

Nominations will be accepted until 5:00 PM on August 1, 2025. Learn more 
about each of the awards below. 

  

 
Skagit Change Maker Award - Inspired by the life of Terry 
Belcoe, the Skagit Change Maker award honors an 
individual who is action-oriented, boundary-crossing and 
solution-focused in their commitment to community 
improvement. They go above and beyond their profession 
or work, mentor current and future community leaders, 
inspire others to action, and put service above self. As a 
lifetime achievement award, it recognizes someone with 
20 or more years of service to their community. 

 

 
Skagit Community Champion Award - Ensuring that 
everyone has a fair and just opportunity to attain their 
highest level of health (health equity) is a vision of the 
PHT. The Trust seeks to recognize an individual who works 
to create environments where all can thrive, and who 
commits time, energy, and passion to improve the lives of 
Skagitonians, especially those who experience barriers to 
health. As a champion for their community, they shine a 
light on the needs of the population they serve and show a 
commitment to partnerships. 

 

Thank you for your partnership in keeping Skagit County healthy! 

  

The Population Health Trust was founded in 2015 and is the 
Community Advisory Board to the Skagit County Board of 
Health. For more information, check out our website.  

 Population Health Trust 
Phone: (360) 416-1524 
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